23 April 2024

The Planning Department
Canterbury City Council Offices
Military Road

Canterbury CT1 1YW

Dear Sirs

Brooklands FarmDevelopment

| object to the proposed planning for 1400 homes to be built on Brooklands Farm.

Can you explain to me what you are thinking of swamping Whitstable with more housing and not
affordable homes for the locals either.

We have appalling roads, heavy traffic, GP’s, hospitals overworked, sewage and water
problems which they are unable to deal with the housing we have at present.

The whole idea of building yet more housing is absolutely ridiculous.

Mrs Jacqueline King





